
Dear members of the House Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee : 
 
I urge you to support HB 2728 prohibiting Coyote Killing Contests in Oregon. 
These contests are a violation of ethical and science- based wildlife management . Oregon has a 
duty to protect public interest and respect Oregon’s wildlife by employing conservation 
centered values and good stewardship  of our natural resources, which include wildlife. 
 
I urge Oregon state lawmakers to follow in the footsteps of Washington, Colorado, New 
Mexico, Arizona, Massachusetts, California & Vermont who have already banned 
wildlife/coyote killing contests by passing HB 2728. 
 
Sincerely,  
Barbara Fuller 
4745 Nina Ave SE 
Salem, Oregon 
97302 
 
 
 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2021R1/Testimony/HAGNR

